RESOLUTION NO. 1389
CITY OF PRINEVILLE, OREGON

A RESOLUTION APPROVING A GENERAL SERVICE CONTRACT WITH PACIFIC
POWER

Whereas, the City of Prineville (“City”) requires electric service for its water treatment
operation at or near 1314 S. Main Street, Prineville, Oregon (“facility”); and

Whereas, Pacific Power is able to provide 277/480 volt, three-phase electric service to
the City’s facilities;

Whereas, the total estimated cost for the extension of electric services to the facility is
$135,452.00. Pursuant to Pacific Power’s filed tariffs and the rules of the Oregon Public Utility
Commission, Pacific Power has agreed to invest $61,198.00 to the project and City shall
contribute $74,254.00 with the City eligible for refunds within sixty (60) months of the date
Pacific Power is ready to supply service if additional customers connect to the improvements;

Whereas, City and Pacific Power have negotiated a General Service Contract and City
Staff believe it is in the best interest of the City to approve and execute the Agreement.

Now, Therefore, the City of Prineville resolves that the Agreement attached hereto is
hereby approved and that the City Manager is authorized to sign such Agreement on behalf of
the City.

Approved by the City Council this Zgrdday of April, 2019.
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Steve Uffelman, Mayor

ATTEST:

Lisa Morgan: City Z%jrd\e'r
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